
From: "Singh, Sandra" <Sandra.Singh@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/4/2024 10:41:13 AM
Subject: CANTF-1 deployed to Chilcotin River Landslide Incident Management Team

Good morning Mayor and Council,

This is a brief email to update you that the Provincial Emergency Coordination Centre (PECC) has requested resources
from our VFRS CANTF-1 to assist with various Incident Management Team (IMT) functions in response to the Chilcotin
River Landslide. Accordingly, VFRS will be deploying three City of Vancouver CANTF-1 staff beginning with the first today.
Costs for these employees will be submitted for reimbursement.

This request is a testament to VFRS' level of skill and value in the province during large scale emergencies.

Thank you,

Sandra

Sandra Singh | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver
E-mail: sandra.singh@vancouver.ca
Pronouns: she/her

Assistant: Alix Kivlin

E-mail: alix.kivlin@vancouver.ca
Pronouns: she/her

The City of Vancouver acknowledges the unceded homelands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh
(Squamish), and Sel̓íl̓witulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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